## Mr. Vanmeerbergen

We have lived at 56 Bartlett Crescent for over 23 years. We do not want a sidewalk on either side of Bartlett Crescent. We live on a quiet crescent and walk our dog several times a day. This is a quiet street with no safety concerns. The "Forest City" should not be looking at removing mature trees along our street or anywhere else in the city. With our environmental footprint and global warming a strong sad reality we do not need a sidewalk.

Thank you for your time

Shirley and Mike Hillman

56 Bartlett Crescent